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Public Notice 

City of Rio Dell City Council 
Tuesday, March 4, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

On Tuesday, March 4, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the mattes can be heard, the 

City Council will hold a PUBLIC HEARING to consider adopting a Resolution expanding 

Underground District No. 2 – along Wildwood Avenue from Ash Street to Side Street.  A copy of 

the map of the expanded district is below and can be found on the City’s website at 

https://www.cityofriodell.ca.gov/.  The expanded district’s electrical and communication lines 

are hung on wooden poles which may be relocated to underground in the future. 

 

Adoption of the Resolution and boundary map will allow the City to retain its ‘active’ status for 

the purpose of using its PG&E Rule 20A funds.  No fees will be levied on any property owners as 

a result of establishing this District. 

 

Residents and all interested parties are invited to attend the meeting to speak or present 

written communication either for or against this matter.   

 

Public Comment by Email:  Public comments on agenda items can be submitted via email at  

publiccomment@cityofriodell.ca.gov.  Please note the agenda item the comment is directed to 

(example: Public Comments for items not on the agenda) and email no later than one hour 

prior to the start of the meeting.  Your comments will be read out loud, for up to three minutes. 

 

If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may direct written comments to the City at 

675 Wildwood Avenue, Rio Dell, CA. 95562, or you may contact Kevin Caldwell, Community 

Development Director at (707) 764-3532.  In addition, information is available for review at the 

above address between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday - Friday. 
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